
No. 2018 - 0032

LOCAL HEALTH INSURANCE OFFICE 
- BORONGAN DECLARES LOST 

PHILHEALTH OFFICIAL RECEIPTS (PORS)

The following PhilHealth Official Receipts (PORs) have been declared 
lost by the Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO) – Borongan City, 
Eastern Samar:

POR Series No. 74103905 -  74104000

As a consequence, said receipts series are deemed cancelled / 
withdrawn and cannot be presented as proof of valid payments 
or records of payments at any time to PhilHealth and Health Care 
Providers (HCPs).

Please report any incidence of misuse of these PORs to the nearest 
PhilHealth office in your localities or call the Treasury Department at 
(02) 441-7444 local 7459 or 638-8231.

DR. CELESTINA MA. JUDE P. DE LA SERNA
Interim/OIC, President and CEO


